
 

 

 

Erin Prairie Town Board members have been talking with a representative from Baldwin Lightstream 

regarding Broadband services in our township.  We have received American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 

funds that can only be used to improve Broadband services.  St. Croix County has also received funds 

that can only be used for the same purpose. We hope to partner with St. Croix County and Baldwin 

Lightstream to expand Broadband services across our township. Through this partnership we will then 

be able to apply for another state grant that will possibly be available some time in November or 

December.  To apply for the grant a survey of our township residents is needed.  Please watch for a 

survey in your mailbox soon.   We would like all surveys returned by November 15 if possible. 

We have been told letters from town residents also help with being awarded grant money.  If you would 

like, please feel free to include a note regarding the need for high speed broadband in our township. 

Thank you! 

The Erin Prairie Town Board 

Chairman, John Van Dyk  

Supervisors, Dennis Mitchell & Mike Monteith 

Clerk/Treasurer, Jackie Mitchell    


